
 
 

Changes to the Service Tracking Program for 2023 – 2024 
School Year 

Service Verification program switching from x2Vol to MobileServe for the 2023 – 2024 
school year.  

- x2vol Accounts will not be used after this school year, and all previous service 
information will be transferred to MobileServe for the students. All service for 
current students will be up to date.  

- Students will receive their account information at the beginning of the school 
year.  

- They will be shown how to log their hours, and access service opportunities 
through the MobileServe App.  

- Summer service activities will be logged when we return to school. 

 

Information to keep track of for summer service:  
Dates 
Total # of Hours 
Contact Person 
Contact Email 
 

Summer Service Opportunities: 
check the opportunities posted on House Service Page 

www.bishop-hartley.org/house-system/houseservice 

- Parish Festivals – most Parishes need help with their Summer Festivals, reach 
out to your Parish office and sign up. 

- BH Sports Summer Camps – if you help with your sports summer camps, 
make sure your Coach records your information and we will submit your hours 
when we get back in the Fall. 

- Check House System Instagram for Reminders about opportunities 
throughout the summer @BHHousesystem 

 

Reminder: Every student need 25 Hours of service for the 2023 – 2024 School 
Year – First Service Check with 10 Hours is on November 14, 2023 


